
 

                                                

 
 

6th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents, Carers, Grandparents, 
 
Did you know that Wood Fold PTFA have raised over £6,900 for the school in the last year 

alone? 
 

These vital funds have enabled us to buy important extras for the school which have all helped 
the wonderful pupils and staff to share an even more enjoyable and productive learning 

journey together. 
 
This staggering achievement has only been possible thanks to your continued generosity and 

the support we have received from staff, parents and local businesses over the years.  We 
couldn’t have done it without you….. and we still can’t! 

 
Now, more than ever, we need volunteers.  Due to some PTFA members leaving, as their 
children have moved onto their secondary education, we face a very real risk of having 

insufficient numbers to carry on.  We need you to contribute as much or as little time as you 
can to help us continue doing what we do best: putting smiles on the faces of pupils and 

supporting the school. 
 
As a volunteer, you could help us to prepare for our events, serve food and drinks at the school 

discos, folding raffle tickets or by bringing your own ideas, skills and expertise.  No experience 
is necessary, the only thing you need is enthusiasm to become part of something special!  

Please do not feel that you have to commit a lot of time – some jobs can be done at home in 
the evening. 
 

We are holding our first PTFA meeting of this academic year next Tuesday 11th October at 
2:15pm – if you are available and would like to find out more please come along.  If however 

you cannot attend the meeting but would love to be part of the PTFA then please e-mail 
mrsmcmanus@woodfold.wigan.sch.uk to show your support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs McManus and the PTFA 
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